To: Howard Levitt{howard_levitt@nps.gov}
From: Alexandra Picavet

Sent: Thur 10/24/2013 6:05:30 AM
Importance: Normal

Subject: Re: Mission Local Reporter W/Questions
Received: Thur 10/24/2013 6:05:37 AM

Sneaky of her. Thanks. I am sure she got my out-of-office notice. I'll stick with that.
Goodnight.

Sent from 1Phone, please excuse typos and made up words my phone inserted.
Alexandra Picavet

Public Affairs Specialist

415-786-8021

On Oct 23,2013, at 11:02 PM, Howard Levitt <howard_levitt@nps.gov> wrote:

She's trying an end run because I dodged this question when she asked me yesterday.
Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 23, 2013, at 10:26 PM, Alexandra Picavet <alexandra_picavet@nps.gov> wrote:

Sent from iPhone, please excuse typos and made up words my phone inserted.
Alexandra Picavet

Public Affairs Specialist

415-786-8021

Begin forwarded message:

From: Heather Mack <mack621@gmail.com>

Date: October 23, 2013, 10:19:13 PM PDT

To: Alexandra Picavet <alexandra_picavet@nps.gov>
Subject: Mission Local Reporter W/Questions

Hi Alexandra,

Heather Mack here, reporting on the GGRA's dog management plan (again!). I hope
you are well. I have a quick question that seems to be confusing a lot of people. If
this supplemental draft is approved, by what percentage of off-leash arcas will be
reduced? How many acres is this?

Thank you so much!
Best,

Heather Mack
Mission Local
415.533.64006

GGNRA135206



